

BY E-MAIL

boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca cc: lou.mustillo@ontarioenergyboard.ca chris.marijan@ontarioenergyboard.ca

February 14, 2017

Mr. Brian Hewson Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

Dear Mr. Hewson

Re: OEB FILE NO.: EB-2015-0268

We do not market to any low volume consumers. Also, as of January 1, 2017, we have not signed any clients that consume less than 50,000 cubic meters per year. We understand that prior to offering any new contracts or renewal contracts to clients; Access Gas Services must send the OEB its new contract that complies with legislation and OEB requirements.

Charlie Barrotta

ours truly,

Vice President, Eastern Canada